
       Auden Place Tenants Association 

       c/o 68 Auden Place 

       London NW1 8ND 

 

     9/01/2024 

 

Development Management 

Camden Town Hall Extension 

Argyle Street 

London WC1H 8EQ 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

  Ref Application No 2023/5398/T for Tree Works in a Conservation Area 

 

I write on behalf of the Auden Place Tenants Association (membership 86 households). We wish to 

lodge a formal objection to ALL proposals by One Housing for the felling of 16 mature trees around 

the estate, with permission to stool a further 8 trees. 

APTA is advised that it is not necessary to remove or coppice this quantity of trees to allow room 

for scaffolding during insulation/decarbonising works. 

We are in consultation with One Housing and its contractor Wates in order to preserve as many 

plantings as possible. Radical felling and cutting back would destroy the character of this area, 

which is also accessible for the public to walk through and enjoy. 

APTA  therefore requests that an extension to Camden's consultation period from 20/01/2024 be 

granted as a matter of urgency to allow time for a resolution between One Housing and the 

Association. 

 

Yours 

 

Anna Howes (Secretary APTA Management Committee) 

 


